
 

 

Newsletter:  02 34 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

We are so thrilled that the new PTA is now up and 
running and welcome our new committee:- 
Sophie Austen -chair, Chantal vice chair, carrying on 
Louise - secretary and Jo treasurer.  
Thank you for supporting sports day, Bratton’s got 
talent and the Summer Fayre.  
  
 
Wow! What an amazing week it has been for sport for 
the children. They competed in rounders, and 
aquathlon, a cross country and year 5 and 6 have had 
the amazing experience of attending Ocean Fest 
today. Each child who competed in these events 
worked so hard and tried their very very best. We are 
very proud of them. Many thanks to all the school staff 
and parent volunteers who helped support throughout 
the week. We could not have done it without you - 
thank you so very much.  
 
Phonics testing for Y1 pupils has been throughout this 
week and we are so proud of all the children who tried 
their very best. Well done to Mrs Day and Mrs 
Heafield and the Y1 team for all the hard work they 
put in throughout the year to help the children get 
through the test so well.  
 
Please find attached a letter I have written to parents. 

Notices 

Pupils Achievements: 
Congratulations and well done to: Charlie Marshall and 
Rueben Mihai - (Bratton Fleming) who were both in a 
football tournament last weekend at Sandymere, hosted by 
Bideford Blues. Charlie and Rueben’s team (South Molton 
Junior FC) won the tournament after playing 5 group 
matches, quarter final, semi-final and a nail biting final that 
went to extra time and then penalties in 
which Charlie scored the winning penalty!  
 
Lost Lily Wyatt-Kemp has lost two named cardigans. 
Please check to see if your child has taken them home by 
mistake. 
 
No spellings for Miss Burridge’s phonics group. 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

 

Lily Gibson, Logan Shapland,  

Class Lyn children  

and  

Class Caen children 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Notices 

Dates for your diary - Sports Day will be 

held on Wednesday 27th June at the Sports 

Club We aim to start at 1.00pm. Please en-

sure your child has their coloured house group 

t-shirt ready.  

Are you facing a summer of sneezing? 

Up to 20 million Britains could be more sensi-
tised this summer due to unusually high pollen 
count. 
For tips and more information visit 
www.metoffice.gov.uk/news/releases/2018/
pollen-survey 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

Friday 15th June 2018 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 
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Charity family fun day at NDDH – 1 July 
 A charity family fun day to celebrate the 70

th
 birthday of the NHS will be held at North Devon District Hospi-

tal on Sunday 1 July 2018 from 10am-4pm. 
  
The day will be packed full of activities, with plenty of fun for all ages, including: 
  

·         Lots of kids’ activities 
·         Tours of the hospital 
·         An entertainment stage with live music and dancing 
·         Food and drink from local suppliers 
·         Stalls 
·         Time capsule – write your message on a piece of history that will go into the foundations of 
the Cancer and Wellbeing Centre 

  
Tours will include a teddy bear tour for children – are there any poorly teddies out there? If teddy has a bro-
ken leg, bring him/her along and see what happens to make teddy better. Teddy will take a trip to the emer-
gency department and will be looked after by the NHS, including a plaster cast you can take home. Teddy 
will finish the tour good as new and be given a badge for being so brave! 
  
The day is in aid of the Trust charity, Over and Above, and in support of the Cancer and Wellbeing Centre 
Appeal.  
 It will be free to attend and park at the event, although donations to Over and Above will be very welcome. 
  
Ian Roome, head of fundraising, said: “Come along to celebrate 70 years of the NHS and have fun, whilst 
also supporting the Trust charity – we’ll see you there!” 
  
For more information, please contact ndht.charity@nhs.net or ring 01271 311772.  
 

PRE-SCHOOL 

This week at Pre-School, we have made a Builder's Yard inside where we have been building houses and 
transporting lots of bricks and tools.  We have been creative and made some Father's Day cards and but-
terfly paintings.  During the sunny days we have had lots of water play and have been checking on our 
growing vegetables. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  From September 2017, we are also offering the 30 hour free 
childcare entitlement where you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved 
setting to accept 2 year old funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact 
us on 01598 710019. 

Our P.T.A  
The PTA are serving Pavlovas at our sports day on 27th June, they would be grateful for 

any donations of fruit and double cream. 

mailto:ndht.charity@nhs.net


 

 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
 
A great effort from the children (and mummy's) this week decorating cards for Father's Day on Sunday. 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers from 
birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further information, 
please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9.30pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL - every Monday 6pm-7pm at the Sports Club for ages 5-13yrs please bring a bottle of water 
and wear shin pads! Join our facebook page 'kids football' where we will post any further information or cancella-
tions.   
 
ALL STARS CRICKET - we have the All Stars Cricket Training here at the Sports Club next Tuesday 19th June, 6-
7pm for 4-9yr olds, boys and girls, we have a few spaces left, if you are interested and would like any further infor-
mation please see Andrew Kellaway, Darrin Drew or Frank Benbow. 
 
YOUTH CRICKET TRAINING -  on again next Tuesday 19th June at the Sports Club for 9-14yrs boys and girls, 7.15
-8.15pm, cost £3 per child per session, anyone interested in their child/children participating please pop along, fur-
ther info contact:  Frank Benbow 01598 710695  or Darrin Drew 07864913395 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  
 
Saturday 30th June - Bratton Festival 1.30pm-5pm fancy dress judging at the Millennium Green at 1.30pm and 
then 2pm parade down through the village to the Sports Club where there will be fun games and stalls, we have a 
Bratton Bake Off, design and make a cake for the Royal Wedding, Bouncy Castles, Raffle, Exmoor Zoo & Sunnyside 
Farm.     
Followed by 'BRAT FEST' live music till late with '3 Pint Rule', 'The Flamin Ratrods' and 'Soulcraft' real ales/cider, 
bouncy castles, food available. 
 
Saturday 14th July QUIZ NIGHT 7pm prompt £5 per person (includes Ploughman's supper) Teams of 4-6 to book a 
table please contact Annie on 07855878166 
 
Saturday 11th August - Cancer Research UK fundraising event with the amazing 'Head Over Feet' playing live 
(further info to follow) 
 
Saturday 27th October -  The Garden Club playing live 9pm 
 
Saturday 3rd November - Fireworks Night with children's party 
 
Monday 31st December - New Years Eve - Live Band 
 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, Snooker 
and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activi-
ties are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per 
junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the club or 
call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday parties, 
band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie on 07855878166  LIKE us on FA-
CEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY  KLUB - Open again Friday 22nd June, 6pm-8pm, for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we are 
based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  We will then be open on the following dates: Friday 6th 
July and 20th July. 
 

BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We meet again next Thursday 21st June - model with no tuition, so pop along 
to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up 
and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Draw-
ing a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook 
(Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com   
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